September 19, 1957

Gerry Theicen
504 North 19th Street
Yattoon, Illinois

Dear Gerry:

Thanks for your letter. The reason
T dié not mention White Bull as being on
the reservation with Sitting Bull is bedause
they were on different reservations. Sitting
Bull was at Standing Rock, and White Bull
went on the Cheyenne Hiver IReservation.

Cordlally yours,

Wa. CAMPBELL
(Stanley Vestal)
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